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         Friday 31st January 2025 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Young Voices Trip – Thursday 13th February 
 
As we excitedly approach the date for our Young Voices trip (Thursday 13th February) I would like to 
share with you the final arrangements. 
 
What to wear: School uniform with comfortable shoes. The children will be given their Young 
Voices T-Shirts at school. We will pop these over the top of the school t-shirt as the arena can be 
quite cold! 
 
Food: Please provide your child with 2 pack-ups for the day (one for lunch and one for tea). Your 
child will come out of class at 11.30am and eat their lunch with members of staff attending the 
event (Mrs Crawford and Mrs Fussey at NCPS and Mr Mullen, Mrs Hardiment and Mr Wilson at MR) 
Your child will eat their second pack-up at the arena once rehearsals are finished. Please ensure you 
do not pack any products containing NUTS. We have a child with a nut allergy attending our trip. 
Please ensure you pack enough drinks for the day / evening. No fizzy pop please. 
 
Money: Your child will not require any money for this event, please do not send money. 
 
Medicines: If your child has any medicines / medication in school the adults will take these with us 
and always keep them on their person. If your child requires travel sickness tablets, please can you 
see the office to arrange these being handed over to the adults for the trip. 
 
Timings: The bus will leave Nettleton at 12pm and collect Market Rasen children at 12.15pm. Once 
we arrive at the arena the bus will remain parked until we leave. The concert should finish by 
8.30pm and we will be back on the bus by approximately 9pm. Depending on when we successfully 
leave the car park, this will decide on our ETA for home. Please ensure you are ready from 10.30pm 
for collecting your child/ren. We will send a tweet on the night to give an accurate time of arrival for 
collection. 
 
Collection: Please collect your child/ren outside of school for Market Rasen and the village hall 
carpark for Nettleton. Please note no child will be allowed to walk home from this trip and will only 
be dismissed to the care of an adult. 
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Friday 14th February: Due to the late return from Young Voices those children that attend the 
concert are welcome to come to school up to 10.30am on Friday 14th February.  They will not be 
marked as absent if they arrive by 10.30am therefore not affecting their attendance. 
 
If you have an emergency and need to contact a member of staff, please email either: 
Lisa.Crawford@nettleton.lincs.sch.uk 
Jessica.Hardiment@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk 
Michael.Mullen@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk 
 
We will check our emails throughout the day. 
 
If you require any further information, please either contact the office or email me at 
Lisa.Crawford@nettleton.lincs.sch.uk 
 
Thank you and kind regards 
 
Lisa Crawford 
Music Lead 
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